
Marine Corps League
Tucson Detachment

Apnl 19,1997

Mr. Milton W. Hood
238 W. Cumaro
Green Yalley, AZ 85614

Dear Mr. Hood:

The Tucson Detachment Marine Corps League would like to send our most
sincere gratitude to you for your most appreciated gift of the 22 caliber rifle with
scope. The Detachment, in turn donated it to the Detachment Color Guard. The
rifle was raffled offfor a total of $500.00. Thanks to you, the Guard can look
forward to a much brishter future.

Again many thanks!!!
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*ONCE A MARINE. ALWAYS A MARINE'


